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GEORGIA SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

via Conference Call 
February 21, 2014 

 
Participating were Chairman Garland Thompson, Vice-Chairman Dennis Brown, Commission 

Members Carl Brack, Hal Haddock, and David Hays.  Participating from Commission staff were Executive 

Director Brent Dykes, Deputy Executive Director Dave Eigenberg, Executive Manager for Water Policy 

Bob Hanner, Urban Water Resources Program Manager Lauren Zdunczyk, E&SC Technical Specialist 

Ben Ruzowicz, Regional Representatives John Loughridge, Robert Amos, and Keegan Malone, 

Communications Specialist Mike Wald, Region II Resource Specialist Andy Dyar, and Administrative 

Assistant Cynthia Wilbur.  Participating from NRCS was Acting State Conservationist Greg Kist.  

Chairman Thompson called the meeting to order.   

Discussion ensued regarding the Commission’s Erosion and Sediment Control Manual and the 

related testing procedures. 

At this time, Chairman Thompson opened up the floor for public comments.  

On a motion by Dennis Brown, and second by Hal Haddock, the Board unanimously approved 

the decision to reopen the E&SC Manual/testing procedures for public comment(s) and changes from 

comment(s) as needed. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by: 

Cynthia Wilbur 

Approved by: 
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